Barnbrook House,

Main Street,

Newcastle,

Co. Dublin.

Mr. Gary Keogh,

Senior Executive Officer,

Corporate Services,

South Dublin County Council,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

7th March 2006

Dear Gary,

I am writing to inform you that at a meeting of the Dublin Mid West Progressive Democrats, held last Monday (27th February), I was nominated by the members to fill the vacant seat on the Council brought about by Colm Tyndall’s decision to retire.

I am delighted to accept this nomination from the party and look forward to representing the people of Clondalkin and Newcastle on South Dublin County Council.

I also look forward to working with you and all the staff of SDCC.

Yours sincerely,

______________________

Gerard Cullen

Phone: 086 8932454

Email: gerard_e_cullen@hotmail.com 
